
   

 
August 16, 2024 

Parents and Guardians,  

The District hopes everybody had a safe and relaxing summer break and is excited 
for the new school year to begin. The first day of school for West Mifflin Area 
students will be Wednesday, August 21.  

As a reminder, kindergarten classes will use a “staggered start” to the year. Please 
check your child’s school website for details. On Monday, August 26, all 
kindergarten students will come together as a whole for the remainder of the year.  

On Sunday, August 18, the West Mifflin Area High School Titan marching band 
will take part in the Kennywood Fall Fantasy Parade. We wish the Titan Band the 
best of luck for a great performance.  

Students and families are invited to attend a Meet and Greet night, set for 5-7 p.m. 
Monday, August 19, at each school. In addition, kindergarten orientation will take 
place from 5-6 p.m. that night. 

Also, former West Mifflin basketball star Tanisha Wright will host a backpack and 
school supplies giveaway from 12-3 p.m. Monday, August 19, at Homeville 
Elementary. Students in grades K-12 are welcome to receive a backpack, and the 
student must be present in order to receive one. There is a limit of one backpack 
per child.  

As a reminder, there will be no school on Monday, September 2, for Labor Day. 
We hope you enjoy the three-day holiday weekend.  

High School underclassmen picture day is set for Wednesday, September 4.  

On Friday, September 6, the Titan Cyber Academy is hosting its annual “Welcome 
to TCA” picnic at Ryan Hacke Park.  

Parents, please visit our district calendar at www.wmasd.org for a listing of events.  

Thank you and have a great weekend and great start to the school year.  
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